NOTICE OF PROPOSED AUTO MALL COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
PROJECT AREA PLAN HEARING

Public notice is hereby given that on the 20th day of January, 2015 at 6:00 P.M.,
at the Municipal Council Chambers, Logan City Hall, 290 North 100 West, Logan, Utah,
the Logan Redevelopment Agency (RDA) of the City of Logan, Cache County, Utah will
hold a public hearing for the purpose of receiving comments on the PROPOSED AUTO
MALL COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT PROJECT AREA (Project Area), proposed to
be located in the area west of Main Street and east of 200 West, between Auto Mall Drive
(1950 North) and 1800 North, in Logan, Utah, in addition to one parcel lying north of
Auto Mall Drive and adjacent to 200 West. The Project Area consists of approximately
25 acres of privately owned land. A map of the Project Area is attached as Attachment A.
Recipients of this notice are invited to submit to the Agency written comments
concerning the subject matter of the hearing before the date of the hearing. Any person
objecting to the draft project area plan or contesting the regularity of any of the
proceedings to adopt it may appear before the agency board at the hearing to show cause
why the draft project area plan should not be adopted. The proposed project area plan is
available for inspection at the Agency offices located at 290 North 100 West, Logan,
Utah at the offices of the Community Development Department. To obtain an electronic
printable copy of the specific description of the boundaries or to obtain other information
regarding the proposed Project Area you can contact Kirk Jensen, Executive Director for
the Logan Redevelopment Agency at (435) 716-9015, 290 North 100 West, Logan, Utah
84321, kirk.jensen@loganutah.org,
www.loganutah.org/Administration/Economic%20Development.



